

Dear Parents and/or Guardians of Title I Students,

This letter is to notify you of the state-mandated tests that your child will be participating in this year. Please know that we respect and value the opinions of our parents in regard to state testing. If you have any questions about state testing, you may contact your building principal or me and we would be happy to answer any questions that you may have on this topic.

Grade	State-Mandated Tests and Timeframes
К	Kindergarten Readiness Assessment - within the first 20 days of school
3	Third Grade ELA - Fall (usually October) Third Grade Reading and Math- March-April
4	Grade 4 Reading and Math - March - April
5	Grade 5 Reading, Science, and Math - March - April
6	Grade 6 Reading and Math - March - April

Kind Regards, Robyn A. Donisi **Assistant Superintendent**